
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/4/2011 10:37:17 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Jerry Hill Letters 

First I've see them. Thanks. I'll get people here thinking about a response. 

On Oct 4, 2011, at 10:32 AM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> wrote: 

Paul, 

Were you aware of these letters? We're both likely to receive press 
Inquiries once they're released. 

Tom 
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